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WILTON SECURITY TASK FORCE MEETING 

 

Thursday, May 29, 2014 

 

 

 

Chairman Hal Clark called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  In attendance were Chief Michael 

Lombardo, Ken Post, Terrie Schwartz, Roseann DeSimone, John Murphy, Jack Suchy, John Logan,  

Auxiliary Member Gary Battaglia (PR) and Dan Mozzicato (President, Millard Enterprises) 

 

A motion to approve the minutes was made by Roseann DeSimone and seconded by John Murphy.  So 

moved 8-0. 

 

Chairman Hal Clark made a motion to add to the agenda updates from Terrie Schwartz on the 

Middlebrook Building Committee and from Jack Suchy on the Comstock Building Committee. 

 

Guest speaker Dan Mozzicato, President of Millard Enterprises, gave an informative presentation on 

3M safety and security film.  The product is applied to windows as an enhanced security measure.  The 

presentation was followed by a question and answer period.  Cost analysis, warranties and various plies, 

etc., were discussed.  Signed quotes and contractual arrangements remain to be addressed. 

 

Chairman Hal Clark expressed his appreciation to the Board of Education and the community for 

supporting the recommendations of the Security Task Force to enhance the safety and security of the 

schools. 

 

Chief Lombardo will communicate with the private schools and bring them up to date on the security 

steps being taken at the public schools.  They may want to piggy-back on to what is being done for 

security and economic reasons. 

 

Additional topics discussed were:  lack of illumination behind Middlebrook School, numbering 

classrooms outside as well as inside the buildings, adding bus numbers on the roofs of the buses, 

acquiring additional quotes for the high school vestibule, swipe pads, mass communication system and 

inviting Alertus back to a WSTF meeting since we are further down the pike and consideration of Alertus 

at Miller Driscoll.  Also discussed, were educating specific school staff from a security standpoint, 

security at construction sites and vulnerability during construction. 
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Updates on the building projects were discussed. 

 

The next WSTF meeting will be held on June 17
th

, 7:30 p.m. in the Annex. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m. with a motion by Jack Suchy, seconded by Chief Lombardo and 

unanimously approved. 

                                

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Claire Furano 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


